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“We shall serve.” 
 

         Mark 10:45 - “For even the Son of Man came not to be served but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many.” 

 

 
 
16th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school year is rapidly progressing, and as such we turn our focus to the future decisions which await our Year 
10 students. 
 
We are embracing a new approach to our Sixth Form Information Evening, which is now due to take place on 30th 
June 2022.  This new date will allow the students to find out more about the subjects available here at All Saints’ 
and to have follow up discussions with their teachers, prior to the summer break. The intention is to allow 
students to have the time to focus their attention on making informed choices before Year 11 and the subsequent 
revision programme in preparation for the Mock Examinations. 
 
The evening will provide an opportunity for both parents, carers and students to talk to staff about specific 
subject details, such as the A’ Level specifications and the various topics which are studied.  In addition, there will 
be student lead tours of the newly refurbished sixth form area of the school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 30th June (6pm to 7.30pm). If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact myself or the sixth form administration team. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
A. Wain 
Acting Assistant Head Teacher (Sixth Form) 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return this section to reception as soon as possible, for the attention of Mrs. Wain. 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening 
 

Student’s Name _______________________________________________________ 
 
I have read the letter regarding the Sixth Form Opening Evening which takes place on Thursday 30th June, 
starting at 6.00pm. 
 
I would like to confirm my attendance and there will be  _________________ (number) in total coming along. 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ Parent / Carer 
 
Date __________________________________________________ 
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